
From: Jarmo Vilhunen 

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 2:58 PM 

To: MARE A2 
Cc: Risto Lampinen; Ali Lindahl  

Subject: VL: Report on the implementation of Regulation (EC) 1185/2003 on the removal of 
fins of sharks on board vessels  

Importance: High 

 
Dear Sir 
 
Just to inform you regarding this reporting obligation of the Regulation (EC) 1185/2003,  that 
Finnish fleet operate in the northern part of the Baltic Sea 
and vessels have not caught, retained on-board, transshipped or landed any sharks to Finnish 
ports in 2014 as it has been the case earlier. 
 
Best regards 
 
Jarmo Vilhunen  
-------------------------------------------------- 
Ministerial Adviser 
Ministry of Agriculture and Forestry 
Natural Resources Department   
Address: Hallituskatu 3 
PB 30, 00023 Valtioneuvosto 
Helsinki, Finland 
[…]  

 


